From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:53 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Testimony in support of HB 3250

From: Evan Hatteberg [mailto:hatteberg@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 10:16 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony in support of HB 3250

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

My name is Evan Hatteberg. [ am an Oregon native of 25 years from Silverton and masters student in public
policy at Oregon State University, and I am writing to tell you about my support for HB 3250.

Addressing CO2 emissions is a growing priority. While there are a multitude of ideas for how to curb CO2
emissions, HB 3250 offers a economically efficient solution that both avoids increasing the size of government
and avoids placing the burden on the economically disadvantaged.

Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,

Evan Hatteberg
Silverton, OR



